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March 18, 2021 

VIA HAND DELIVERY 
Mr. Adam Teitzrnan 
Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 20210015-EI 

Dear Mr. Teitzman: 

FILED 3/18/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 02946-2021 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Maria Jose Moncada 
Senior Attorney 
Florida Power & Light Company 
700 Universe Boulevard 
Juno Beach, FL 33408-0420 
(561) 304-5795 
(561) 691-7135 (Facsimile) 
E-mail: maria.moncada@fpl.com 

On March 12, 2021, Florida Power & Light Company filed a Request for Confidential 
Classification oflnformation Contained in MFRs D-2, C-26 and C-28. Exhibit A to the Request 
contained the highlighted confidential version of the subject MFRs [Document No. 02840-2021]. 

Enclosed with this letter is a disc containing the confidential version of the same MFRs -
D-2, C-26 and C-28 - with the only difference being the format in which they appear. Please 
consider the files on this disc part of Exhibit A to the Request previously filed on March 12 and 
treat the disc as confidential. 

Please contact me if you or your Staff has any questions regarding this filing. 

Sincerely, 

s/ Maria Jose Moncada 
Maria Jose Moncada 

Enclosure 

cc: Counsel for Parties of Record 
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